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Derby Cycling Group – 2021 AGM 
Tuesday 18th May 2021 – 7:30pm – ‘Zoom’ online call 

Introductions 

1. Present:  
Patric Harting (chair), Mark Hicklin (mins), Kim Plaskett, Ian Dent, Ian Care, Lucy Care, 
Eloise Thatcher, James Thatcher, Martin Aldred, Jean Baird, Tony Roelich, Dave Clasby, 
Tim Saul, Les Sims, Andrew Flaherty, Hugh McClintock, Oliver Feaver, Mark Beavan,  
Tony Gordon, Alex Romankiw. 

2. Apologies: none 

3. Minutes of previous AGM:  accepted. 

4. Actions from previous Meeting:  n/a 

5. AGM Introduction by Mark Hicklin 
See slides in Appendix 

6. Treasurer Report by Eloise Thatcher 
See slides in Appendix 

7. Membership Report by James Thatcher 
See slides in Appendix 

8. Campaigns Report by James Thatcher 
See slides in Appendix 

9. Chairpersons Report by Patric Harding 
See slides in Appendix 

10. Election of Committee 

The following DCG committee was appointed: 
Chair:  Patric Harting  Nominated by Tony Roelich, Seconded by Jean Baird 
Treasurer: Eloise Thatcher Nominated by Lucy Care, Seconded by Jean Baird 
Secretary:     vacant 
 
General Committee:   Nominated by Eloise Thatcher, Seconded by Tony Roelich 
Jean Baird    James Thatcher    Martin Aldred    Tim Saul    Oliver Feaver 
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11. Motions 

We accept the treasurer's report 
We agree to continue the fee free membership as a permanent solution 
We accept the campaigns report 

12. AOB 

• It was noted that on 29th May there is Extinction Rebellion (XR) parade in Derby 
requiring cyclists for a pedal powered float 

• It was noted that on 19th June (10:00 - 14:30) the ‘All Party Bike Ride’ will take part 
between The Council House and Elvaston Castle. The bike ride is part of refugee 
week and to celebrate the life of Jo Cox – all welcome. 

13. Guest Speaker – Alex Romankiw - Leicester Cycle Campaign Group 

A big thanks to Alex for giving a very interesting & enthusiastic presentation on how 
Leicester Council responded to the emergency funding for cycling that was handed out 
by the government last year by creating pop-up cycle lanes. 

 
 
 

Thank You 
 

Meeting Closed @ 9:40pm 
secretary@derbycyclinggroup.org.uk 
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Appendix (16 slide presentation): 
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